ATTACHMENT A

Additional Discussion:

An unanticipated consequence of the closure of the Planning and Building Department
office will include the closure of the public counter that serves Public Works Land Use
Division. Members of the public will not have access to Public Works Land Use
Division staff from 12:00 — 5:00 PM on September 20, 20109.



